
MEMORANDUM 

To: 

From: 

460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville. Tennessee 37243-0505 

June 28,2006 

Sharla Dillon 
Docket Manager 

Ron Graha hU6 Utility Consultant 
Utilities Division 

Subject: Request for Docket Number &-00/7' 
Our division is currently performing a compliance audit of Shiloh Falls Utilities, Inc. for 
the period January 2005 through December 2005. We, therefore, respectfully request 
that a docket number be assigned for this audit. 

Upon assigning a docket number, please advise Betty Kendall, so that appropriate files 
may be set up in our division. We appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

cc: Darlene Standley 
David Foster 
Pat Murphy 
Betty Kendall 
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